

LATIHAN UJIAN SEKOLAH BIMBINGAN BELAJAR TRIDAYA

Kantor Pusat : Jl. Brigjen Katamso No. 27, Bandung (022) 72a72494
Web : www.tridayagroup.com IG : @bimbeltridaya.official @tridayagroupofficial



Kelas/Jenjang : 8 SMP	Kode Soal : TAP 2
Mata : Bahasa Inggris	Pokok Bahasan : Recount Text
Pelajaran	

Choose a correct answer.

The following text is for questions 1-5.

Yesterday, I went to a shopping center. I went there by a city bus. I felt that something bad would happen but I tried to ignore that feeling.

When I was on the bus, I couldn't find any empty seats. I stood in front of a beautiful lady. She was smiling at me. I smiled back. I thought my feeling was wrong. I felt very lucky.

The beautiful lady got off in front of a cafe. She waved at me. I was very happy. When the bus reached the shopping center, I got off. I felt that my pocket was empty. It was right. My wallet had been stolen by the beautiful lady. She was a pick pocket.

- How did the writer go to the shopping center?
(A) he felt something bad would happen
(B) he couldn't find any empty seats
(C) by a city bus
(D) in the morning
- Why did the writer feel very happy at the bus?
(A) Because he couldn't find any empty seats
(B) Because a beautiful lady smiled at him
(C) Because he reached the shopping center safely
(D) Because his wallet had been stolen
- We can conclude that....
(A) The beautiful lady liked the writer
(B) The writer is careless
(C) The writer is the beautiful lady's friend
(D) The beautiful lady and the writer got off at the same place
- "She was a pick pocket."
The underlined word refers to....
(A) the writer
(B) the bus driver
(C) the passengers
(D) the beautiful lady
- I felt that something bad would happen but I tried to ignore that feeling.
The underlined word has a close meaning with....
(A) healthy
(B) famous
(C) noble
(D) awful

The following text is for questions 6-9.

When I was 2nd grade of senior high school, my friends and I went to Bali. We were there for three days. I had many impressive experiences during the vacation.

First day, we visited Sanur Beach in the morning. We saw the beautiful sunrise together. It was great scenery. Then, we checked in to the hotel. After prepared ourselves, we went to Tanah Lot. We met so many other tourists there. They were not only domestic but also foreign tourists.

Second day, we enjoyed the day on Tanjung Benoa beach. We played so many water sports such as banana boat, jet sky, speedboat, etc. We also went to Penyu island to see many unique animals. They were turtles, snakes, and sea birds. We were very happy. In the afternoon, we went to Kuta Beach to see the amazing sunset and enjoyed the beautiful wave.

The last day, we spent our time in Sangeh. We could enjoy the green and shady forest. There were so many monkeys. They were so tame but sometimes they could be naughty. We could make a close interaction with them. After that, we went to Sukowati market for shopping. That was my lovely time. I bought some Bali T-Shirt and souvenirs.

In the evening, we had to check out from the hotel. We went back home bringing so many amazing memories of Bali.

- The purpose of the text above is....
(A) to inform a story
(B) to tell the writer's experience
(C) to persuade people to come to Bali
(D) to describe about the beauty of Bali
- From the text we know that....
(A) the writer thought it was a boring holiday
(B) the writer enjoyed her holiday
(C) the writer didn't think the holiday is interesting
(D) the writer didn't feel happy
- What did the writer do in her last day in Bali?
(A) She visited Tanjung Benoa
(B) She saw a beautiful sunrise in Sangeh
(C) She went shopping
(D) She went to a zoo
- We visited Sanur Beach in the morning.
The underlined word refers to....
(A) the writers
(B) the writer and her friends
(C) the writer and the readers
(D) the writer's classmates

The following text is for questions 10-12.

Last week, Rehan's class had a field trip to Kampoeng Wisata Taman Lele. There were twenty five students and two teachers visiting the park. They went there by bus.

At Kampoeng Wisata Taman Lele, Rehan and his friends saw many kinds of animals. There were crocodiles, deer, monkeys, and of course, catfish. Rehan was amazed to see so many catfish in the pond. The catfish almost covered the surface of water.

Rehan and his friends also enjoyed riding water pedicab and taking flying fox. At the end of their visiting, the teacher asked them to gather at the restaurant in the park and they had lunch together. The meal was delicious. After lunch, the teacher asked them to write about their trip to Kampoeng Wisata Taman Lele. They had to submit the composition on the next school day. The teacher also said that the best composition would get two free tickets to Taman Lele.

Rehan and his friends cheered loudly. It would be nice to get free tickets and visit the Kampoeng Wisata Taman Lele again.

10. How did the students go to Taman Lele?
(A) On foot
(B) By bus
(C) By plane
(D) By pedicab
11. Why did Rehan and his friends cheer loudly?
(A) Because they would go home after lunch
(B) Because they won the best composition
(C) Because the reward of the composition is interesting
(D) Because Taman Lele is amazing
12. Where did they have lunch?
(A) At the park near pond
(B) At the restaurant in the park
(C) At the bus
(D) In the middle of the park

The following text is for question 13-15.

Yesterday, I went to a mall with my friend. We wanted to buy a pair of sport shoes. When we passed a shop, we saw a very nice shoe. We decided to go into the shop and try the shoe on.

A shop keeper came and asked what he could do to help us. We asked him to bring the shoes that we saw. He brought the shoes and I tried them.

They were really fit on me. I decided to buy it. When we brought the shoes to the cashier, I was very surprised. The cashier said that the price was 1 million rupiahs. I didn't bring money that much. Finally, my friend and I decided not to buy the shoes and tried to find the cheaper ones.

13. What does the text above tell us?
(A) The writer's new shoes
(B) The writer and his friend's experience
(C) The expensive shoes
(D) The writer's bad day
14. Why did the writer decide not to buy the shoes?
(A) Because he didn't like the shoes
(B) Because he was a poor boy
(C) Because he brought less than 1 million
(D) Because the shoes weren't good

15. They were really fit on me.

The underlined word has a close meaning with....

- | | |
|--------------|---------------|
| (A) Suitable | (C) expensive |
| (B) Ugly | (D) luxurious |

The following text is for questions 16-20.

A trip to Dunia Fantasi

Last weekend, my family and I went to Dunia Fantasi to celebrate my success of getting good grade in the last semester examination. There were many rides and attractions in Dunia Fantasi as well as the people that made the day hotter.

Soon after arriving, I ran to my favorite ride, Halilintar. It actually was my second time being there that I knew enough where I should go to have fun. I had to queue before riding and wait for about ten minutes before I finally felt my heart was going to jump from my chest. Next, I rode Kora-kora. This ride was more challenging than Halilintar that I felt my legs had gone to sleep.

After two hours playing, I joined my mother, father, and baby brother in a quieter place to have lunch. Before going home, I had planned to challenge myself to ride Tornado, but my two-years old brother began to cry. So, we had to go home soon. My mother said that the crowd had made him uncomfortable. I thought, if he was only five years older, he would be happy being here and ask me to accompany him ride on Bianglala, Niagara Falls, Arung Jeram, or even Kicir-Kicir. I couldn't ride on the most challenging ride, Tornado. However, I enjoyed the day. It was full of fun.

Taken from: Expressive English

16. Who went to Dunia Fantasi?

17. Why did he go there?

18. What did he do before riding on Halilintar?

19. What did he do after playing for about two hours?

20. Why did his brother feel uncomfortable?
